
 

A Journey Missions team is currently working 
in Brazil from January 17th to February 1st.  
 

We are working on the Bible Camp in Campo 
Mourão near by the AFLC Seminary and the 

Miriam Home. We will have the opportunity to work with a Brazilian crew to 
help in the expansion of multiple facilities. We’ll be working on completing 
a bathroom project and expanding the seating in the cafeteria/kitchen area.  
 

The Bible camp currently holds around 220 people but they’ve been 
welcoming over 300 – including those that camp on site. This work team is 
joining the work in Brazil to help to ensure more ministry can be taking place 
at the camp.   
 

When the team arrives we will be joining for the conclusion of the children’s 
camp and will be working to help prepare the camp for the upcoming 
Carnival camp – which already has 350 people registered.  
 

We’re excited to join the ministry in such a practical way. Please pray for 
these team members: 
 

Steve Deysher – Marysville, PA                Dalton Zeiszler – Beulah, ND 
Jon Nelson family – Golden Valley, MN  Bill Sheldon – Ray, ND 
Brazil Missionaries - Jonathan and Tamba Abel & John Lee family 
 

If you would like more information about our trips, or other 
information about Journey Missions, please contact Jon Nelson at 

journeymissions@aflc.org  or visit our website at 
www.aflcjourneymissions.org  

AFLC World Missions 
3110 East Medicine Lake Blvd. 

Plymouth, MN 55441 
www.aflcworldmissions.org 
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